
Coastal Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

Ghost Net Sighted off Charles Point  

Notification 

Coastal Navigators are advised of a new sighting of a Ghost Net in NT Waters. 

Date of sighting:   Saturday 5 April 2025  

Location of activity: 12° 21.578 S.  130° 37.657 E.  

Assets/ Vessels 
involved 

Ghost Net 

Description of Activity: A sighting of a large, discarded section of balled up fishing net (Ghost Net) has 
been reported located off Charles Point near Darwin Harbour Entrance. 
 
 
 

Conducted by: Department of Agriculture and Fisheries 

Communication :  Radio  

                              Mobile  Brett Herbert – Aquatic Biosecurity Manager – Ph: 08 8999 2372 / Mob: 0499 
804 571  

Additional information Please forward further sightings to Department of Agriculture and Fisheries 
08 8999 2105, or Marine Safety NT on Ph (08) 8924 7100 / 
marinesafety@nt.gov.au 

Cancel this notice on:   To be advised 

 

Jon Abbey 

A / Director of Marine Safety  
 

 

 

 

To Coastal Navigators Location Vicinity of Charles Point, NT 

Date of issue 17 April 2025 Ref number Coastal NtM 2025 - 015 



      

 

 
 

Discarded Fishing net sighted off Charles Point 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


